
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Director of Secondary Programs 
 
 
DATE:   February 8, 2023  
 
TO:   Andrea Oquist, Superintendent of Schools  
 
FROM:  Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs and District Services  
 
SUBJECT:  LCTC GRANT PURCHASE  
 
 
 
During the BOE Study Session of February 6, 2023, I, along with Phil Francis and Alison Smith, provided 
notification of an LCTC vehicle purchase through the 61c (vocational equipment) grant. Through the 61c 
grant, the LCTC Construction Trades program is looking to purchase an F550 or F600 Flatbed Truck that 
can tow equipment, including the Spray Trailer, to and from approved construction sites.  
 
We are recommending Board of Education approval of a purchase order not exceeding $81,000 as 
allowed through the 61c grant. The reason for a purchase order not to exceed $81,000 is due to high 
turnover with vehicle inventory.  Therefore, updated quotes and inventory may be necessary 
throughout this process. Thus far, multiple F550 and F600 truck quotes have been received and meet 
the specifications of hauling construction trades equipment to and from an approved construction site. 
All quotes received have been below the 61c grant max dollar amount of $81,000.  
 
I am asking for this item to be added for discussion at the February 13, 2023, Committee of the Whole 
meeting.  
 
Thank you,  
Kevin   


